

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

November 27, 2012

Mr. Peter T. Dietrich Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer Southern California Edison Company San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station P.O. Box 128 San Clemente, CA 92674-0128

SUBJECT:

SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 -

ASSIGNMENT OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY BRANCH CHIEF

Dear Mr. Dietrich:

This is to inform you that effective immediately, Mr. Douglas A. Broaddus, Chief, SONGS Special Project Branch, is replacing Mr. Michael T. Markley, Chief, Plant Licensing Branch IV, for licensing actions related to San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3.

Mr. Broaddus may be reached by telephone at 301-415-8124 or electronic mail at doug.broaddus@nrc.gov. All direct correspondence for Mr. Broaddus should be sent to:

Mr. Douglas A. Broaddus, Addressee Only U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Mail Stop O-08E18 Washington, DC 20555

In addition, under the new organization, Mr. Randy Hall will continue in his role as the project manager and Mr. Brian Benney will be the backup project manager. Mr. Hall may reached by telephone at 301-415-4032 or electronic mail at rand Mr. Benney may be reached by telephone at 301-415-2767 or electronic mail at benney@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Louise Lund, Deputy Director

Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362

cc: Distribution via Listserv

November 27, 2012

Mr. Peter T. Dietrich Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer Southern California Edison Company San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station P.O. Box 128 San Clemente, CA 92674-0128

SUBJECT:

SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 – ASSIGNMENT OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY BRANCH CHIEF

Dear Mr. Dietrich:

This is to inform you that effective immediately, Mr. Douglas A. Broaddus, Chief, SONGS Special Project Branch, is replacing Mr. Michael T. Markley, Chief, Plant Licensing Branch IV, for licensing actions related to San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3.

Mr. Broaddus may be reached by telephone at 301-415-8124 or electronic mail at doug.broaddus@nrc.gov. All direct correspondence for Mr. Broaddus should be sent to:

Mr. Douglas A. Broaddus, Addressee Only U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Mail Stop O-08E18
Washington, DC 20555

In addition, under the new organization, Mr. Randy Hall will continue in his role as the project manager and Mr. Brian Benney will be the backup project manager. Mr. Hall may reached by telephone at 301-415-4032 or electronic mail at rand Mr. Benney may be reached by telephone at 301-415-2767 or electronic mail at brian.benney@nrc.gov.

Sincerely.

/RA/

Louise Lund, Deputy Director Division of Operating Reactor Licensing Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362

cc: Distribution via Listserv

DISTRIBUTION:

PUBLIC LPLIV r/f

RidsAcrsAcnw_MailCTR Resource

RidsNrrDorl Resource RidsNrrDorlLpl4 Resource RidsNrrPMSanOnofre Resource RidsNrrLAJBurkhardt Resource RidsOgcRp Resource RidsRgn4MailCenter Resource

ADAMS Accession No. ML12321A224

OFFICE	NRR/DORL/LPSO/BC	NRR/DORL/LPSO/LA	NRR/DORL/DD
NAME	DBroaddus	JBurkhardt	LLund
DATE	11/19/20	11/19/16	11/27/12